
Dear  People, Please reconsider Marinus Link in the light of New Technology that outstrips 
tri-blade wind turbine power farms and long distance transmission of power to Victoria from 
Tasmania.   

    All we need is a Communications Cable. We will be much better off with locally generated 
electricity by many different methods optimising suburbs, towns and cities as Renewable 
Energy Zones in their own right .  

    The Chinese have cable cutters that can sever our undersea cables very easily. Pylons fail 
more frequently now in climate driven super storms, and far too many people lose power, 
which does not happen in Embedded Power Hubs. 

    Transmission corridors lay waste thousands of sqr kilometers of high quality natural 
values forests, which does not happen in Urban Power Hubs. 

   In fact the reverse is true....street trees can replace poles and wires in urban settings. Rural 
properties are far better off being off grid. The dangers from transmission infrastructure in 
rural areas far outweigh any benefits. 

    Cutting corridors through bushland degrades and separates intact areas greatly reducing 
their intrinsic values. 

    Tasmania does not need to suffer exploitation by proffit driven power companies. That is 
a SELL OUT.  

     

 

 




